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1st Place: Nazar V. 

 
2nd Place: Verena P 

 
3rd Place: Liza R. 

 

As the holiday season approached, the Children's 

Ministry launched a heartwarming initiative to 

inspire kindness and creativity among children. 

From November 1st to December 14th, children 

aged 4 to 11 were invited to participate in a 44-day 

challenge to practice kindness and create artwork 

reflecting the theme "Be Kind." 

 

We were delighted to receive eight wonderful 

submissions, each showcasing how young hearts 

can make a difference through acts of kindness - 

toward others and the environment. The creativity 

and thoughtfulness expressed in the artwork were 

truly inspiring. 

 

After much deliberation, we are excited to 

announce the winners: 

 

1st Place: Nazar V. from Maidstone Community 

(£50 prize) 

 

2nd Place: Verena P. from River South Community 

(£40 prize) 

 

3rd Place: Liza R. from North of Thames 

Community (£30 prize) 

 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Beatriz Lozano, who served as a judge for the contest. Her artistic 

expertise and dedication were invaluable in selecting the winners. 

 

Congratulations to the winners and all participants for sharing their talents and reminding us of the power 

of kindness! To celebrate their creativity and effort, each participant will receive a congratulatory 

certificate. 

 

Thank you to everyone who participated and supported this contest. 

 

Let's continue to spread kindness in our daily lives! 

 

If you have any questions or suggestions about Children's Ministry projects, please contact Ala Z. at ala@ 

ffwpu,org,uk. 

 

 

 

 

 


